TELEPHONE: 723-3600

RADIO STATION w“n“ 1560 ON YOUR DIAL

_—_—_—
The Voice of Orange and Ciaraford Goundies R.R. 3, PAOLI, INDIANA 47454
May 9 :1966

Mr, Bill Nittler

Box 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110
Dear Mr. Nittler:

We are always very happy to have reports from
people and empecially eo from other states.

We checked our activity reports for that day,
and are pleased to verify your claim that you heard
us. We don't generally continue our tone modulation
for so long a time, but we were having trouble with
the overload relay kicking out the preceeding day,
and we were modulating heavily for a check.

We are especially interested in hesring from
gtates west of us, Yours and one other letter are
all we have received from that direction. All the
rest come from the northeast, New York, Pennsylvania,
New Jereey, etc.

Thank you for your concern, and hope that you
might hear us again. We are 250 watts, daytime only
go you hit Jjust one lucky chance.

Sincerely

oth S Secte

Arthur L. Little
Chief Engineer



